BOSTON UNIVERSITY



THE GEORGE SHERMAN UNION

775 Commonwealth Avenue, BOSTON 15, MASSACHUSETTS

CHARLES RIVER CAMPUS

Student Activities Business Office

Samuel L. Blumenfeld c/o American Opinion Speakers Bureau 4 Hill Road Belmont, Mass.

Dear Mr. Blumenfeld:

This afternoon I spoke to Mrs. Olinger regarding our request for someone to speak on the John Birch Society at our SYMPOSIUM ON LEFT AND RIGHT WING POLITICS on April. 28 at the George Sherman Ballroom at Boston University. As I explained to her, it is impossible for us to provide any speaker's fee as our budget only allows expenditures for publicity for the event.

However, if it is at all possible, we would like you to be a part of this major undertaking, to our knowledge the first of its kind on the college campus, by your participating on our panel. Only by having a member of the John Birch Society cam we properly inform our fellow college students as to what the society represents. Our program is being conducted in a purely objective manner, and includes representatives of the press, a member of the Civil Liberties Union, Howard Zinn, BU Government professor, active on the "new left", and Dan Carman, former New England co-ordinator for YAF.

Is it still possible for you to attend? Would you please call the above office at your earliest opportunity, or call me directly at 696-1855 before Thursday. Thank-you very much for your kind co-operation.

Sincerely.

Howard Davidson

HOWARD DAVIDSON
CHAIRMAN, B.V. SYMPOSIUM
ON RIGHT + LEFT WING POLITICS